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           14 June 2019 

Dear Principal  

 

MAYDAY BANK HOLIDAY 2020 - UPDATE 

 

You may be aware that there has been recent media reports stating that the bank holiday that 

normally falls on the first Monday in May 2020 (4th may) is to be moved back to Friday 8th May to 

coincide with the 75th Anniversary of VE Day; which would mean that the non-operation of 

services ie Transport & Catering provided by the Authority would also change. 

 

The Authority is currently in the process of seeking formal confirmation that this change will also 

apply to Northern Ireland and once I have established this I will write to you again with a final 

update. 

            
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dale Hanna  
ACTING DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS AND ESTATES 
 
 
 

 


